
Calgary Stampede Steer Classic 
 
 
 
The Canadian Association of  
Petroleum Landmen is pleased to  
announce its continued involvement 
in the Stampede Steer Classic. In the 
past five years CAPL and its sponsors 
have helped to raise $48,000.00 for 
the 4-H Foundation through raffle 
ticket sales. The 4-H Foundation, in 
partnership with the Alberta 4-H  
Branch and Council, helps to support  
the life skill development of this province’s youth, in an effort to create self reliant, 
contributing individuals with marketable skills to succeed in today’s society.  
 
With the efforts of the CAPL Steer sub Committee and this year’s sponsors, 
The Association takes pride in supporting 4-H and in playing a large role in the success 
of the fundraiser in the 2010 Stampede Steer Classic Event. 
  
This event gives the CAPL organization and its many sponsors the opportunity to be 
present within the industry and various communities. 
  
Tickets and further information about this event will be available at the CAPL Office 
and upcoming CAPL events or contact the CAPL Steer Sub Committee listed below for 
information: 
 
Alexa J. Birchall - alexa.j.birchall@esso.ca 
Denise Grieve - dgrieve@landman.ca 
Michael Hulme - michael.Hulme@encana.com 
Rob Telford - rtelford@mcnallyland.com 
Robyn Van den Bon - rvandenbon@mcnallyland.com 
Shaun Williams - shaun.Williams@huskyenergy.com 
Terry Cutting - terry@mcnallyland.com  
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